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The pink re-registration forms are due on 

Tuesday February 4th.   

 

Biography book reports are due on February 

25th.  
 

Friday is SPIRIT DAY. We will have our monthly 

morning assembly. Students can wear spirit day shirts with 

uniform bottoms.  

 

There is a PROP meeting on Thursday at 

8:15.  

 

There is a PROP used uniform sale on 

Wednesday. This is a great opportunity to 

get uniform items for cheap prices.  

  
The grades for Progress Report 3 end on Friday. 

Please be sure to look on the grade book and ask 

questions before the progress reports come out.  

 

Next Week  
Math 

 For Saxon Math, we will learn 

about measuring temperature in 

Fahrenheit and Celsius and 

locating negative number on a 

number line and thermometer. 

We will review multiplying a 

two digit number by a two digit 

number. A math practice test 

will go home on Wednesday. 

This is a great way to review all 

of the concepts for the 

upcoming test. There will be a 

math test on Thursday. Please 

be sure to check all math 

homework for accuracy and 

completion every night.  

Reading    

We will begin reading “Country 

Mouse, City Mouse”. We will 

read it on Monday and Tuesday. 

It is a short story. The test will 

be on Friday. Please go over the 

study guide at home.  

We will focus on 

opinion/persuasive for AZ 

Merit reading this week. We 

will read two different articles 

about the amount of recess time 

students have. We will write 

our own opinions about recess 

time.  
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Thank you to all of the parents who have been 

helping me grade. Your hard work is truly 

appreciated.  

 
Third Grade Website: 

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/  

WEEKLY Reminders   
 Agendas need to be signed every night.  

o Three times without a signature is a detention.  

 Homework needs to be checked every night.  

o Three times without homework in a week is a detention.  

 All late works starts grading at a 65%.  

 

Parents should be checking grades online.  

Quizzes/Tests  
Wednesday   Spelling Pretest   

Thursday   70 Phonogram Test   

   Math Test  

Friday   Spelling Test   

   Math / Language Quiz 22 

   Reading Test  

   

 

 

Social Studies 

For social studies we will 

continue our unit about 

Geography. We will learn about 

the regions on the United States 

and natural resources. On 

Friday we will do an activity 

using landform maps. The 

study guide for the upcoming 

social studies test was sent 

home this week. Please start 

reviewing it.   

Language  

We will continue our unit on 

nouns. We will learn about 

singular and plural nouns. We 

will also continue learning 

about similes and metaphors.  

Spalding/Spelling 

 We will be on list #20. We will 

learn about appositive phrases 

and onomonpias. They will also 

learn about the suffix –al. This 

week we will be reviewing our 

phonograms. There will be a 70 

phonogram test on Thursday. 

The spalding app is a great way 

to practice phonograms at home 

if your child is struggling.   

 

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/

